From: bcardi3@comcast.net [ mailto:bcardi3@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 12:30 PM

To: PUC

Subject: DG 14-380

Dear Ms.Howland,

I am deeply concerned for myself and community regarding the
developments of the Liberty precedent agreement proceedings under Docket 14-380.

If we are to supply a diverse future for energy continuing to focus on natural
gas and oil needs to be set aside, and wind and solar put in it's place.

Supporting projects like NED only hampers our ability to promote and
encourage safer and cleaner forms of energy creation. | ask that you do what's

right by the people in New England and support truly renewable energy, not
NED.

Thank you,
Brandon Cardinal



